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WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM AM No. 08-44
TITLE: DIRECTING STAFF TO PREPARE RESOLUTIONS CENSURING TWO

CITY EMPLOYEES AND ONE FORMER CITY EMPLOYEE IN
RESPONSE TO THE REPORT OF FINDINGS BY THE DENALI LAW
GROUP REGARDING THE DEVELOPMENT PROCESS AND THE
PARTIES INVOLVED IN THE DEVELOPMENT OF TWO PARCELS
LOCATED ADJACENT TO THE PARKS HIGHWAY IN WASILLA.

Agenda of: July 14, 2008 @"V) Date: June 30, 2008
Originator: Deputy Clerk for Council Member Dianne Woodruff
Route to: Department Signature/Date
Police Chief

Culture and Recreation Services

Public Works
X Finance
X Deputy Administrator

127
X City Clerk \% % ¥ /
,

REVIEWED BY MAYOR DIANNE M. KELLER:

FISCAL IMPACT: [] yes$ orXIno  Funds Available []yes []no
Account name/number;
Attachments: email correspondence between deputy clerk and attorney on draft AM.

SUMMARY STATEMENT: According to the report of findings commissioned by the
Wasilla City Council and prepared by the Denali Commission, three city employees,
along with Mayor Keller, acted inappropriately in their assistance with the development
of two parcels located adjacent to the Parks Highway in Wasilla. (IM No. 08-16)

I believe these individuals must be held accountable for their actions, as city residents
and business owners of businesses located within city limits, are entitled to fair and
equal treatment.
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| recognize that the Council does not have the authority to remove employees,
therefore, | purpose to direct staff to prepare resolutions censuring the behavior of the
public works director, the economic development planner, and the former deputy
administrator for their involvement in the development of two parcels located adjacent
to the Parks Highway in Wasilla. These resolutions will be placed on the July 28, 2008,
Regular Council Meeting agenda.

ACTION: To direct the clerk to prepare three resolutions, censuring the inappropriate
behavior of the public works director, the economic development planner, and the
former deputy administrator for their role in the development of two parcels located
adjacent to the Parks Highway in Wasilla as described in the report of findings
prepared by the Denali Law Group.
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